
PARENT INFORMATION NIGHT
Parent Forum on Internet, Social 

Media, and Texting Safety

FEBRUARY 6TH

6:30-7:30 PM
Join Us, in person at

After registering, you will receive a confirmation 
email containing information about joining the 
meeting.

CLICK HERE TO REGISTER ONLINE!

In partnership with the District Attorney’s Office, Upper Darby 
School District presents a Parent Forum on Internet, Social Media and Texting Safety. 
Digital technologies, with all of their positive aspects, also pose potential risks. 

Join Sergeant Ken Bellis, Commander of the Pennsylvania Internet Crimes Against 
Children Task Force, as he shares information on how to navigate your child’s digital 
world and for safety tips and robust strategies parents can use to protect children from 
digital dangers. Parents can expect to learn tools they need to help their children make 
wise choices and understand the consequences of social media.

“Social media plays a big role in teen culture today. 
Surveys show that 90% of teens ages 13-17 have 
used social media. Seventy five percent report 
having at least one active social media profile, 
and 51% report visiting a social media site at least 
daily. Two thirds of teens have their own mobile 
devices with internet capabilities. On average, 
teens are online almost 9 hours a day, not including  
time for homework.” 

- The American Academy of Child  
and Adolescent Psychiatry

Drexel Hill Middle School, Auditorium, 
3001 State Rd, Drexel Hill, PA 19026

Can't make the in-person meeting?

Light refreshments will be served.

https://us06web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZAsduCorzgjE9cBS5DyPISOee4cLRcnr6z2

